
Spanish Day 
Hola! 
Our fabulous Spanish Day started with an 
assembly by Mrs Twinn. The children looked 
brilliant in their red and yellow clothes, some of the  
Spanish outfits were amazing! 
 
The children enjoyed Spanish chicken, spicy wraps, and 
patatas bravas with mediterranean vegetables for lunch. 
Thank you to Mrs France and Mrs Marsden. 
 

 
 
The classes did 
different  
activities in the 
afternoon, and 
everybody joined 
in with the fun.  
 
It was a great 
day. 
 
 
 

The Children’s Nutrition Team have produced their latest 
newsletter. In this months edition they are looking  
forward to welcoming Spring and thinking about the best 
ways to enjoy Easter and Ramadan.  
 
You can find the full newsletter on our website under the 
Family Information Page on the Parent’s section. 
 
 
 

World Book Day  
Thank you to everyone that brought in £1.00 on 
World Book Day. We have raised £115.00 for 
Mrs Mather to buy new books for our library.  
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“Let all that you do be done in love” 

1 Corinthians 16:14 

Celebrations & Achievements 
This week we had lots of children who had 
completed their Book Bingo card.  
 
They were; Furqan in Year 3, Isla in Year 4, 
Liyana and Harry in Year 5 and Holly and Yaqub in Year 6.  
 
They all received a certificate from Mrs Mather the school 
Librarian. 
 
Well done! 
 
Please remember, parent’s are welcome to join us for our 
‘Celebration Assembly’ every Friday morning at 9am.  

Tameside Active Sports Stars of the Week! 
 
Year 3 - Esmee, Ibrahim & Hafsa 
Year 4 - Israt & Izaan 
Year 5 - Jessica & Saafirul 
Year 6 - Valentina, Syed & Fatimah 
 
Our Year 5 swimmer of the week was Rothika 
Well done everyone! 

BIRTHDAYS 
These are the members of our St George’s family who  
celebrated a birthday with us this week:  
 
Inaya K in Year 3, Ariff in Year 4, Jessica and Liyana in 
Year 5 and Jawaad and Ashar in Year 6. 
Congratulations!   We hope you have a lovely weekend celebrating 
with your friends and family! 

LEARNING HERO 

Learning Hero certificates were 
awarded to these children for 
the excellent learning  
behaviours, attitudes and values they showed 
this week: 
 
Year 6 - Jawaad 
Year 5 – Coby 
Year 4 – Fahmida 
Year 3 - Saifan 
Year 2 - Madiha U 
Year 1 - Aryana 
Reception - Warith 

Dear God, 
 
Help us when we have difficult choices to make and help us to do the right 
thing not the easy thing.  
Give us the courage to stand out from the crowd and do the right thing.  
Give us courage to be prepared to stand up for what is right.  
Give us courage to take small steps to make a small  
difference and bigger steps when we are ready to make a bigger 
difference. 
Amen 

Love  Compassion  Friendship  Thankfulness  Forgiveness Truthfulness  Hope 

Ashton Library - fourth Tuesday of every month 4-5pm 

Each month there is a different theme or challenge and there 
is plenty of Lego to get building. They try to display the models 
that have been made at Lego Club so have a look out for them 
when visiting Ashton Library. 
  
Stalybridge Library - first Wednesday of 
every month 3.30 - 4.30 pm 

Lego Club is aimed at children aged 7+ and 
their carers.  
Everyone is welcome, but please leave your 
own Lego at home. 

Just a reminder that there will be a Fairtrade stall 
on Thursday 21st March.  


